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your ref. Ne date

Attn: Mr. H. Ghaffari

Manager and Managing Director
Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant
bnpp@nppd.co.ir

CC: Mr. R. Bannazadeh

Director
TAPNA
bannazadeh@nppd.co.ir

Subject: On-the-job Training

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Pursuant to item 3.2.1. of the M.O.M. from the first meeting of the Join Training
Advisory Commission (JTAC) on Bushehr-1 NPP maintenance personnel training under
Contract No. PPM/T-4100, which was held in Tehran on August 20-21, please be
informed that we confirm Group “A” On-the-job Training to be conducted at Kalinin
NPP site in accordance with the “Schedule of OJT Training for Advanced Training for
2018-2019” (Attachment No.3 to a.m. M.O.M.).

Dmitry Pashevich
First Deputy Director General

Sergei Sharabanov 6
+7(495)995-76-80 ext. 125
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